
 

Guidance to support the 2021 exams 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-support-the-summer-

2021-exams 

 

 Please note that announcements in January 2021 from DfE about arrangements 

affecting public examinations 2021 superseded the previous  advice below.   

Testing in schools document 

Responsibility for exams from January 2021 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-support-the-summer-2021-exams
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-support-the-summer-2021-exams
https://www.all-languages.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/Gavin-Williamson-on-testing-in-schools.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/responsibility-for-autumn-gcse-as-and-a-level-exam-series/centre-responsibility-for-autumn-gcse-as-and-a-level-exam-series-guidance#spring-term-2021-exam-arrangements

